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On September 6-7, 2024, BFS Healthcare proudly
participated in the Philippine Embassy's consular
outreach in Belfast, with a special visit from
Ambassador Teddy Boy Locsin. Alongside other
Filipino companies, we helped strengthen
community ties and provide essential services. 

Belfast Half
Marathon
On September 22, 2024, the BFS Healthcare
team proudly participated in the Belfast Half
Marathon, demonstrating our strength, unity,
and unwavering dedication.  Each step reflected
our passion for making a difference, both in
healthcare and beyond. Together, we continue
to push boundaries and inspire one another to
reach new heights. Here’s to many more
milestones on our journey!

Philippine Embassy's Consular
outreach in Belfast, Northern Ireland

By: Roy Galit 

A big thank you to
everyone who contributed
to our Marie Curie
fundraiser! BFS Healthcare
proudly handed over all
donations, both online and
cash, to support their vital
work. We truly appreciate
each of you for helping
make a difference in our
community.

Marie Curie Fundraiser
By: Roy Galit 

By: Rosendo Soriano
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Sir Roy & Ms. Virgi handling the cheque to
Ms. Emma of Marie Curie)

(A moment from the Philippine Embassy outreach with Ambassador
Teddy Boy Locsin and BFS Management)
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BFS MONTHLY 
TRAINING 
By:  Val Hermoso

At BFS Healthcare, we’re committed to top-quality care. To
support this, we’re offering Manual Handling and Basic Life
Support (BLS) Training with Manuel Carta. These sessions will
equip our team with vital skills in safe patient handling and
emergency response, ensuring the safety of both patients
and staff.

You’ve hit an incredible milestone—100 hours of
dedicated service!  Your hard work and
compassion make a real difference every day,
and we couldn’t be prouder. Thank you for
driving our mission forward. Keep up the
amazing work! 

RECOGNITION &
AWARDS 
By: Zandrine Zingapan

I want to take a moment to express my pride in the
BFS Healthcare team for our amazing achievements
this month.
On September 22, 2024, we participated in the
Belfast Half Marathon, showcasing our dedication to
health and teamwork. 

Earlier, on September 6-7, 2024, we supported the
Philippine Embassy’s consular outreach in Belfast,
strengthening our community ties with a visit from
Ambassador Teddy Boy Locsin.

A special thank you to everyone who contributed to
our Marie Curie fundraiser. Your generous support
has made a real difference in the lives of many.

These events highlight our values of service,
community, and passion. Let’s keep moving forward
with the same energy and commitment.

By: Virgi Talens

(Celebrating 100 hours of training completed by our dedicated 
healthcare staff)

Staff complete BLS and Manual Handling training to 
enhance emergency response and safety.

BFS INDUCTION
By:  Rene Hermoso

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER’s 
MESSAGE

Staff have successfully
completed Induction Training,
equipping them with the
essential knowledge and skills
to provide safe, compassionate,
and high-quality care. 

This comprehensive program
covers key areas such as patient
safety, organizational policies,
and effective communication,
ensuring that each team
member is fully prepared to
uphold our standards of
excellence from day one.(Staff completed Induction Training)


